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Warm Start Needs Baby Quilts.  

 

• Rummage sale time is approaching, so 
look for any like new sleepers and one-
sies up to size 12 months.  

• Also this will be a great place for the 
president’s challenge for a donation quilt 
too! 

MVQ Guild Website Updates 

The  MVQ Guild Webpage has been update and a new page has 

been added to the site. The page showcases Pat Speth from Nickel 

Quilts our National Quilting Techer for the November 2019 

Workshop.  

The page has links to all the classes offered, material list for each 

class and the registration form. Please note registration applica-

tions will not be accepted until August 2019. 

Please pass on the information to all your friends 

who would be intreated in attending the workshop 

and Trunk Show.  

 

 



 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—MARCH 6, 2019 

Present – President – Sandi Washek 
     Vice President - Louise 

                 Past President – Penny Wolff 
                 Secretary – Taunia Martin -Absent 
                 Treasurer – Michelle Ripplinger 
                 Newsletter Editor – Diana Trussell - Absent 
 
Guests – Barb Headrick 
 
Discussion –  
Barb gave update to the Board about the National Teacher and 
will provide email class information & registration to put on the 
Website & on Facebook. Committee will not take class registra-
tion until August 2019.  
 
Treasurers Report - $ 5822.69, Warm Start $ 307.84 
 
March Program – Making Your Own Custom Quilt Stamps – 
Penny Wolff. 
 
April Program will be Changed to – Jelly Roll Rug Demonstra-
tion. 
 
Hostesses for March is - Sister in Stiches – Call Louise and 
ask it on the sheet in the bag she has. 
 
MVQ Guild Brochure needs to be updated for this year.  – Sandi 
is working on this 
 
Board received a request to see if the MVQ guild was intreated in 
putting on a quilting demonstration for Harvest Fest at Buckstop 
Junction in August. Board will bring this to the Guild for a vote. 
Next guild Mtg is March 21. 
Meeting Adjourned 
Respectfully Submitted: Sandi Washek 
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Note From President: 

Sorry about not getting 

the March 2019 newslet-

ter out.  We have imple-

mented some changes so 

that it will not happen in 

It’s that time of year 

again!   

The President’s        

Challenge is 2 parts. 

Part 1:  For July, make a 

quilt to enter into the 

ND State Fair. 

Part 2:  For August, 

make a donation quilt 

for a charity of your 

choice.  It can be any 

size or type.  If you     

donate it before August, 

take a picture of it and 

bring it to the August 

meeting. 

3 MONTHS AND 
COUNTING!! 

PRESIDENT’S          
CHALLENGE 

Officers Needed For 

2020 Season 

New officers will be 

needed for the follow-

ing positions starting 

in September 2019:  

1) Secretary 
2) President Elect 
3) Newsletter 
4) Newsletter Assistant 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS  FEBUARY 
MEETING MINUTES—FEBUARY 21, 2019 

Opening Meeting – Sandi Washek called the meeting to order 
Introduction of visitors/new members – 2 guests 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – No Corrections 
Treasurers Report – $5,472.14, WS: $307.84 
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: Can always use donations. They have several receiving blankets, but could use 
more quilts. 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 15-17, 2019, planning for the upcoming 20th anniversary will 
begin soon. 
 
National Teacher: Information is on the website. Pat Speth will be the national teacher. Classes 
will be November 1-3, 2019. We received over $1,100.00 in grant money to go towards the 
quilting weekend. 
 
Angel Project: Quilts were given out to two boys, donations are always welcome. 
 
Christmas Party: We have a volunteer committee for the December 2019 party. 
 
Old Business: 

President’s challenge: It has two parts. July challenge, make a quilt to enter in the state 
fair. August challenge, make a donation quilt for a charity of your choice. It can be 
any size or type. If you donate it before August, take a picture of it. 

  The church is not available in April to do a warm start quilting day. Will look at 
possible dates in May or June.  

 
New Business: 
The treasurer gave a report on the budget. Contact the treasurer if you would like a copy. 

 
Announcements: 
Black Hills craft show in Rapid City, SD April 5-6, 2019 
Quilt entries for the Minot show are due March 3, 2019 
If you would like something in the newsletter, contact Diana Trussell or Sandi Washek one 
week prior to the event, so that it can be posted. 
 
 Hostess:   
           Next meeting date and future programs 
           Thursday March 21, 2019, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 
           Custom made stamps for fabric or other projects. 

Adjourned Business Meeting: 
 Meeting Program: 
 Rummage sale  - Show and Tell: 
Show and share was held 
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MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD  

   MEETING MINUTES—APRIL 3, 2019 

 
Present – President – Sandi Washek 
                 Vice President – Louise Silkowe  
                 Past President – Penny Wolf 
                 Treasurer – Michele Ripplinger 
                 Secretary – Taunia Martin 
                  
Absent - Newsletter Editor – Diana Trussell 
       
Treasurers Report - Main acct $5,822.69; Warm start acct $307.84 
 
Discussion –  
•  Hostesses for April: Sisters in Stitches   
•  Hostesses for May: Sharon Fisher and Judy Kudrna 
• Send a thankyou card to Al Jaeger for the cookie donation  
• Sandi is updating the MVQ brochure 
• MVQ website and facebook have been updated 
• Sandi received an email from a quilt guild in NH regarding quilt donations to support children affect-

ed by natural disasters. 
• Discussed participating in Harvest Festival at Buckstop Junction 
• Jelly Roll rug making – April 
• Bring a pattern you like to use when making donation quilts - May   
• Demonstration on making hanging sleeves and/or postcards – June 
• Picnic - August  
 Other program ideas: 
 Design quilts using a computer 
 Ask if anyone uses a quilt cutter or applique cutter 
 Cutting\setting triangles using fusible web 
 When to use a bias cut 
  Stash, how to use up your stash and how to organize your stash when making a quilt  
  Upcoming Election of Officers – 
Secretary 
President Elect 
Newsletter 
Newsletter Assistant 
  
Meeting Adjourned 

Hostess for April, May, June & July 2019 

April 18, 2019 - Sister in Stiches 

May 9, 2019—Sharon Fisher and Judy Kudrna 

June 20, 2019— 

No meeting in July 



Missouri Valley Quilters 
House of Prayer  

Meeting, 6:30 PM 
March 21, 2019 

 
 
Opening Meeting – Louise Selkowe called the meeting to order 
Introduction of visitors/new members –  
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – No March newsletter 
Treasurers Report – $5,822.69, WS: $307.84 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: Can always use donations. Six layettes were given out to one of 
the hospitals. 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 21-23, 2020, planning for the upcoming 20th annual retreat. 
 
National Teacher: Information is on the website. Pat Speth will be the national teacher. Classes will be 
November 1-3, 2019. Bookmarks are available for the event. 
 
Angel Project: No report 
 
Christmas Party: No report 
 
Old Business: 
• President’s challenge: It has two parts. July challenge, make a quilt to enter in the state fair. August 

challenge, make a donation quilt for a charity of your choice. It can be any size or type. If you donate it 
before August, take a picture of it. 

• February rummage sale collected $300.50. 
• May meeting will be May 9, 2019.  
New Business: 
The guild was asked by Patti Steinert if we would be interested in doing something during the harvest fes-
tival at Buckstop Junction August 17, 2019 from 9-4pm to promote our national teacher classes. 

 
Announcements: 
• Laurie Sheldon entered a small folded log cabin quilt in quilt conn and received a judge’s choice 

award from one of the judges.  
• Cookies for the March meeting were donated by Al Jaeger in memory of Kathy Jaeger.  
• If you would like something in the newsletter, contact Diana Trussell or Sandi Washek one week prior 

to the event, so that it can be posted. 
 
 Hostess:  April hostesses are Sisters in Stitches 
   
           Next meeting date and future programs 
           Thursday April 18, 2019, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 
           Sandi Washek will demonstrate jellyroll rug making 

 
Adjourned Business Meeting: 
  
Meeting Program: 
 Penny demonstrated custom made stamps for fabrics or other projects.  

 
Show and Tell: 
Show and share was held 



  

MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Metro Quilt Show  - Fargo North Dakota 

Friday May 3  from  9am-6pm & Saturday May 4 from 

9am—5pm  - Ramada Inn, Fargo 

Weblink to show information: http://www.ndquilts.com/

quilt-show/  

 

Minnesota Quilters Show—June 13-15, 2019  

Mayo Civic Center—Rochester, Minnesota 

Weblink to show information: http://www.mnquilt.org/

annualshow.html  

 

Quilting with Confidence workshop—May 24-25,2019 

Pierre, South Dakota- Longarm quilter’s workshop 

Weblink to workshop information: https://gammill.com/

event/quilting-with-confidence-pierre-south-dakota/  

 

North Dakota State Fair—July 19-27, 2019 

Due date for paper entries of State Fair Entries: July1, 2019 

Addition information will  be provided when exhibiters 

book is published. 

 

2019 Quilting on the Red—October 25-26, 2019 

Aleris Center—Grand Forks, ND 

Weblink to Show information :http://

www.northstarquilters.org/quiltshow.html  

  

MVQ National Teacher Event —November 1-3, 2019   

National Teacher: Pat Speth 

Bismarck, ND 

Weblink to show information:  

https://www.missourivalleyquilters.com/teacher.htm  
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